
JOINT MEETING NOTICE   
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a joint special meeting of the Teton 
City Council and the Newdale City Council will be held on December 9, 
2021. The purpose of this meeting is to hold discussion on installing 
fiber optic lines.  The meeting will be held on Thursday, December 9, 
2021 at 6:00 p.m. at Teton City Hall, 20 N Center.  The Council 
chambers are accessible for persons with disabilities.  Any person 
needing special accommodations to participate in the meeting should 
contact City Clerk Susan Lott at 208-458-4068 or Brooke Mace 208-
458-4537 at least 24 hours prior to the meeting. 


